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We are grateful for the opportunity to offer hope
and guidance to our families. We have assessed 60+
new children in 2024 so far. We are honored to walk
alongside families as they BUILD development. We
will continue to celebrate every achievement,
milestone, and skill.  We would like to congratulate
the 9 recent Building All Reader’s graduates! They
worked so hard and we could not be more proud of
each of them! 

We are finding new  ways to provide resources  to
our BAC families and community. Tune in to Kendra
on News Channel 6 monthly for insight that can
benefit any family. Find us on social media! Stay
connected on Facebook & Instagram for book
suggestions, engaging "reel life" videos from BAC,
and resources from our child development and
reading teams. If you enjoy learning through music,
follow us on Spotify! We love  sharing our favorite
music with our families.

We are so thankful for the community at Building All
Children. Through Play & BUILDgroups, our TOWN,
BUILDmoms, BUILDdads, and our volunteer team so
many connections have been made. Please visit
buildingallchildren.org to see how YOU can find
community at BAC.

We empower our families by providing services to
help BUILD, not only the child, but the entire family.
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BAC on Spotify!
Building All Children



THANK YOU FOR BUILDING 

Building All Children is a non-profit organization and we rely

on the generosity of people like YOU to bring help to children

and their families through our programs of assessment,

empowerment, and providing resources.

Thank you to all of our donors. Your generosity BUILDs hope! 
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DONATE
TODAY!

THANK YOU FROM A BAC PARENT!  

Building All Children
Annual Fundraiser 

Play. Explore. Learn.
Our cherished TOWN recently marked its one-year anniversary. It has been a fantastic year creating
memories in Building All Children’s child-sized town. From enjoying ice cream at Izzy's to sharing laughs
on Main Street, every moment has been truly special. In 2023, we had 1,355 children visit our TOWN, and
this year we have already welcomed over 350 children. Hooray!


